
 

 

 
 

                                                       

 
 
HB 2452:  Changes to improve the Property Tax Deferral Program 
Testimony for House Revenue – Jody Wiser – 2.20.21 
 
 

 

We commend this legislation that seeks to provide better access to some of the 
seniors and disabled Oregon’s property tax deferral program is intended to benefit.   
 
It appears that the program has adequate assets to support the expansion, and the 
limitations on growth should protect it should that not be true. 
 
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We read the bills and follow the money 


